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Interchange at McOrmond Drive and College Drive fully open  

For immediate release: June 3, 2019 
TC19-456 

The McOrmond Drive and College Drive interchange, which has been under 
construction since the spring of 2017, is now open. All traffic movements are fully 
operational. 

Construction of an interchange at Boychuk Drive and Highway 16 also got underway in 
2017 and is expected to be complete this summer. 

Both intersections had been experiencing rapid increases in traffic volume, delays and 
collisions as development continued in surrounding neighbourhoods. The most effective 
way to reduce the issues was to build the two new interchanges. 

Both interchanges also include pedestrian and cyclist paths/walkways. 

For more information about the Saskatoon Interchange Project, please visit 
Saskatoon.ca/interchanges.  

 

https://www.saskatoon.ca/moving-around/driving-roadways/road-maintenance-repair/construction-projects/interchange-projects

